
 
 
 
 
 
12th March 2020                                                  GUY02/JH 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Re: ‘Red Hot Jungle’ Production 
 
We would like to invite you to attend Year 1’s production of Red Hot Jungle.  The times 
are as follows: 
 

• Tuesday 31st March at 9.30am 
 

• Tuesday 31th March at 2.30pm 
 
If you wish to attend please order your tickets on the ‘on-line’ booking system which 
will be open from 16th March requesting how many tickets you require and which 
performance you wish to attend – there is no charge. 
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs M Guy 
Year 1 Teacher 
 


